Skokie Skate Report – 2019-2020
We had another highly successful competition this year. We again partnered with Skate Ontario to run a StarSkate Provincial Qualifier.  The event ran three days, with ice on the Don Lough all three days and one day on the Jack Bionda. There were 418 entries.
After the 50-50 split of costs and profits with Skate Ontario, the Huntsville Skating Club cleared a $11,195 profit. This was a slight increase over last year.
Many thanks to all who helped to and made this competition such a success. It was the team of volunteers in the background that made this event such a great fundraiser for the club. We will have to continue to draw on more CanSkater and Bronze StarSkater parents to be come involved to ensure the success of this event into the future.  I would recommend that it be required that all StarSkater families volunteer with this event to take the strain off the key volunteers.
Robin Brushey
Skokie Skate Chair
 



